
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, April 7, 2023 4:31 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/7/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02585-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin -Greaux 

Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: wtvimarco@yahoo.com <wtvimarco@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 7:40 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: ELECTRIC BILLS 

Most of us who live in Florida can not afford to keep up with the outrageous electric bills. I for one am a 70 
year old woman who just received one time help for LIHEAP in the amount of $3,900.00 because Duke Energy 
put me on a $500.00 a month payment plan! My house is about 2400 sq.ft and everything is electric. I barely 
have any lights on and I have now been keeping my thermostat at 78 and on the hot days, I am boiling!! 

Look on Face Book "Clermont Word Of Mouth" and you'll see that everyone responded to my post about what 
they are paying for electricity and all said $400-700 a month. 

I moved here last year from Illinois and in Illinois LIHEAP helps seniors on a monthly basis, not on a one time 
basis like in Florida. 

Now we heard that Duke is once again planning to raise the rates!! 

We need some intervention. 

Thank you, 

Ceceile Abraham 
12307 Warren Rd 
Clermont, Fl 34711 

708-770-3191 
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